
BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Alex Schlorff

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102541

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Andy Theisen

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102552

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Bailey Recker

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102542

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Brennen Whitehead

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102543

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Dan Powell

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102557

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Dennis Travis

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102544

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Dillen Elliott

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102545

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations  
in accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association  

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

Issue Date

Training Center Name

Training Center ID

Training Center City, State

Training Center Phone  
Number

Training Site Name

Renew By

Instructor Name

Instructor ID

eCard Code

QR Code

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards.
© 2023 American Heart Association. All rights reserved. 20-3001 R3/23

Eric Borodychuk

11/3/2023

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

11/2025

Christopher White

09221098721

245413102553



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Jay Harnick

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102558

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Jeff Zietz

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102546

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Joe Fleming

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102559

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

John Hauck

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102555

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Luis Paz

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102547

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Luke Waite

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102548

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Matthew Hill

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102549

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Nelson Jeffrey

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102550

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Nick Sponseller

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102554

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Noah Humphrey

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102561

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Rich Robinson

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102556

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Ronald Pudvan

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102562

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721



BASIC LIFE SUPPORT

Issue Date    Renew By    eCard Code

Training  
Center Name

Training  
Center ID

TC City, State

TC Phone

Training  
Site Name

Instructor  
Name

Instructor ID

BLS
Provider

has successfully completed the cognitive and skills evaluations in 
accordance with the curriculum of the American Heart Association 

Basic Life Support (CPR and AED) Program.

To view or verify authenticity, students and employers should scan this 
QR code with their mobile device or go to www.heart.org/cpr/mycards. © 2023 American Heart Association 20-3001 R3/23

Directions

1. Cut along dotted lines

2. Fold both halves together

3. Use adhesive to combine halves

Zach Travis

11/3/2023 11/2025 245413102551

Mobile Medical Response

MI15181

Saginaw, MI

(989) 907-2000

Christopher White

09221098721
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